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Can we still connect to Electronic Declaration
System with username and password assigned by
State Revenue Service? 3/7/24

It was announced in November 2023 that the Electronic Declaration System (EDS) is switching to
electronic identification tools and only a limited number of persons will be able to connect to EDS with the
username and password assigned by the State Revenue Service (SRS). In response to taxpayers’ questions
about the proposed changes, the SRS has issued a letter of explanation. Read on to find out more.
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